Salford City Council - Record of Decision (CABINET)

I, Councillor Merry, Leader of the Council, confirm that, in exercise of the powers conferred on it in accordance with the Scheme of Delegation of the Council, the Cabinet has approved the launch of the Think Customer review of front line services.

The reasons are that this review takes account of the Prime Minister’s public service reform and aims to ensure that our customers receive the services that they have the right to expect, and that we have a duty to deliver in a modern 21st century organisation. Whilst it is a tightly focussed service review, it is also a key contributor to the other two Leadership priorities i.e. improving public participation and the image of the City.

Options considered and rejected: Within the pilot service review programme, the redesign methodology we will adopt will ensure that all options for future service provision will be examined to ensure the most effective model is put in place to meet customer expectations.

Assessment of Risk: A comprehensive risk log of implementation of the service review is enclosed within the undermentioned report.

The source of funding: Funding implications will be examined as part of the pilot service review programme.

Legal advice obtained: Yes.

Financial advice obtained: Yes.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process.

Report to the Cabinet meeting on 28th January, 2004, entitled “Think Customer- A review of front-line services”

Contact Officer: Maura Brooks/Martin Vickers 

Tel No 7933992/7933364

The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Quality and Performance Scrutiny Committee.

Signed:  Councillor J Merry
Dated:  Wednesday, 28 January, 2004
This decision was published on 29th January, 2004.
This decision will come in force on 6th February, 2004, unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

